From: Tony Khoury

Sent: Wednesday, 11 April 2018 1:15 PM
To: Adjudication; Janissen, Robert

Subject: RE: Byron Shire Council Notification of Collective Bargaining with Lismore MRF -

CB1000451 [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

Dear Robert

Thanks for your call.

As discussed, in terms of competition, a better approach would be for Byron Shire, Ballina Shire & Richmond Valley Councils to publicly seek expressions of interest for the receipt of recyclables and refund sharing of eligible CDS containers.

Lismore MRF may well be the closest facility, but an open testing of the market by the Councils may deliver other options such as other MRFs (SE QLD, Coffs Harbour, or a new MRF, etc.).

I trust that this feedback is helpful,

Thanks & best regards,

Tony Khoury

Executive Director

Waste Contractors & Recyclers Association of NSW Suite 2, First Floor, 12-16 Daniel Street, Wetherill Park

Please send all postal mail to-:

PO Box 6643 Wetherill Park BC NSW 2164

Phone Fax
Mobile E Mail

WCRA - celebrating 69 years of service to the waste industry in NSW